
 

As a South Windsor, CT resident - I’m asking that the legislature vote “no” to extending Governor 
Lamont’s executive orders on covid.  The communication from the Governor in the beginning of the 
pandemic was to flatten the curve and prevent overwhelming hospitals.  We have successfully done this.  
I am requesting to please listen to your constituents and not allow the governor to try and implement 
this extension.  This is causing severe depression in our children and small businesses are truly suffering.  
Please don’t allow this to continue. 
 
Kindest regards, 
S. Trish Greer 
860-543-1091 
 
 


